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ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Hi Douglas, 
  
Thank you for attending the joint Skopenow and Penlink webinar. We're really glad you had the opportunity to participate as we walked through OSINT techniques 
and a brief showcase of what we offer.  
  
As a refresher, Skopenow automates OSINT investigations by allowing its users to collect and analyze social media data anonymously.  
  
We're offering all webinar attendees free access to Skopenow for 2 weeks to put your new knowledge to the test. To get started, we'd like to set up a brief intro call 
to learn more about your team, needs, and current methodologies. 
  
Are you free to connect sometime this week or after the holidays? 
  
Best, 
Chris 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
Skopenow

 
Chris Ciraldo, Business Development Representative 
chris@skopenow.com 
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